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 Gemma Tame OBJ2016/2448/P 12/05/2016  21:32:36 Spoke to a few neighbours and it seems nobody on Maitland park road was aware of the MUGA being 

built on our doorsteps until we got notice of parking bays being suspended. We are NOT happy and a 

petition is being taken around. We will NOT have the anti social behaviour this will bring when it is 

NOT needed as there is a huge MUGA 2mins walk away. This is a quiet area and we intend to keep it 

that way. We don't want our elderly and children scared!! The money should be spent extending the 

children's play parks making them bigger, better and more up to date.
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